
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

The Lynchburg Redevelopment and Housing Authority has developed its FY 2023 Public 
Housing Agency Annual Plan, its Capital Fund FY 2023 Annual Statement and its 5 Year 
Action Plan in Accordance with the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 
1998. The Plan provides a ready source for interested parties to locate PHA policies, 
rules, and requirements concerning the PHA’s operations and programs serving the needs 
of low-income and very low-income families in the City of Lynchburg. 
  
The Annual Plan, Supporting Documents, Revised Administrative Plan and Admissions 
and Occupancy Policies as well as the Capital Fund documents will be available for 
public review and comment starting July 25, 2022 at the Lynchburg Redevelopment and 
Housing Authority, 918 Commerce Street, Lynchburg, Virginia between 8:30 AM to 4:30 
PM, Monday through Friday, during normal business hours. 
 
A public hearing will be held on Thursday, September 8, 2022 at 5:00 PM at the 
Dearington Hills Apartment, Property Office. Please contact Mary Mayrose, Executive 
Director, at (434) 485-7200 or by email at mmayrose@lynchburghousing.org if you have 
any questions regarding the Plans. 
                                                
The Lynchburg Redevelopment and Housing Authority is an Equal Opportunity 
Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national 
origin, age familial status, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity, or marital status 
in employment or for the provision of services.   
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